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2012-2013 MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 

 
It’s that time again! Please join the Goble Family 
Association for the 2012-2013 year. We use the funds 
for printing and mailing of this newsletter! You will 
find in this newsletter a form for that purpose. Please 
complete it and mail it to me at the address on the form 
along with your dues for the 2012-2013 year. Any 
donation you may wish to make to the Association or 
specifically to the DNA testing fund is also welcomed. 
We currently have $385 in the DNA Fund. 

GOBLE FAMILY RUNION - 2013 
 

We are making plans for the 2013 Goble 
Family Reunion. We normally have our reunions 
during the summer months so families with children 
can attend.  So we’re looking at June, July or August. 

Since the earliest Gobles started out in Boston, 
Charlestown and Concord, Massachusetts and 
Morristown, New Jersey perhaps there would be some 
interesting researching to be done in the area.   

There has been a good response to the 
suggestion of a Goble History Tour by caravan.  If 
you have an idea or suggestion, please let us know 
soon. 

Our cousin, Brian Valentino of New Jersey, 
has graciously volunteered to host the reunion in Long 
Branch, New Jersey, which is in Monmouth County.  
Research is being done currently to locate an 
acceptable hotel/motel for our event.  Evelyn and 
Warren Steen will be making a visit this fall to make 
sure everything we are planning is doable. So, we are 
looking for comments and suggestions from our 
members on this special event.   

Please fill out the attached questionnaire and 
return it to: Barbara Volker, 684 W. Stuart Avenue, 
Fresno, California 93704.  Or you can leave your 
comment on our Facebook page at: 
http://www.facebook.com/groups/259543309607/.  We 
need to know who is interested in attending so we can 
finalize our plans. 
 

BIRTHS 

 
There have been some additions to the William Perry 
Goble line: Dixie Goble Rees has a new 
granddaughter.  Elizabeth Rose Spilman1 born Oct. 2, 
2009 in Santa Cruz, CA, Santa Cruz County.   
 
Also, Chantal Goble and Scott Harrison had twin girls 
on June 3, 2012.  Mackenzie Kate Harrison and  
Mia Shay Harrison.  They were born in Chicago, 
DuPage, Illinois.  This beautiful addition is to the 
Thomas Goble tree.  Congratulations! 
 

 
 

 

                                                
1 Provided by Mary Ann Goble Greb 
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REV. WILLIAM D. GOBLE2 

 

NEW PASTOR GREETS MIDDLEBORO FLOCK 
THE REV. WILLIAM D. GOBLE AND MIDDLEBORO 

CENTRAL BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

 
 

Large Congregation Hears Sermon of the 
Rev. William D. Goble in the Central 

Baptist Church. 
  
(Special Dispatch to the Boston Herald) 
Middleboro, April 2, 1907.  The Rev. William D. Goble of 
Newton began his duties as pastor of the Central Baptist 
Church today. The edifice was well filled to hear the new 
pastor deliver his introductory sermon. 
            The Rev. Mr. Goble is the 14th pastor of the church 
and is 33 years old.  His parents removed from their home in 
North Carolina in the early 70s to Kansas, where Mr. Goble 
received his early education, being graduated from Ottawa 
University, the Baptist state school, in 1904.  While at the 
university he won several prizes in composition and the first 
prize in the intercollegiate oratorical contest. 
            In 1904 he entered the Newton Theological 
Institution and will be graduated in June.  For over two years 
Mr. Goble has supplied the pulpit at the Baptist Church in 
Hingham. 
            The Central Baptist Church is one of the most 
prominent in town, and was built in 1889 to take the piece of 
the first church, which was destroyed by fire.  At the present 
time the church has a growing membership, and the church 
committee are looking for some gains in the membership 
rolls during the pastorate of Mr. Goble. 
            Yesterday there was a special musical programme 
rendered by a quartet composed of Miss Ruth Martin, Miss 
Eldoretta Cushing, George Thomas and Clarence Kendall. 

 
William D. Goble was the father of our own Corban Goble, 
of our Southern Goble tree.   

                                                
2 Newspaper article provided by Corban Goble 

ALICE BROOKMAN OR MOUSALL 

 
Correcting misinformation is very hard to do.  Many 
previous genealogical studies have concluded, without 
proof, that Alice, wife of Thomas Goble, was a 
Mousall.  This is not true.   
 
   Ralph and Alice Mousall were married in England 
prior to their emigrating from Norwich, Norfolk, 
England.  They were passengers on the Winthrop Fleet 
of ships in 1630.  
 
   Thomas Goble and Alice Brookman were married in 
England prior to emigrating to the colonies from West 
Sussex England in 1633 or early 1634.3  The exact ship 
has not been determined but it was likely the Abigail, 
Hopewell or Lion.4 
 
   The Mousalls adopted two daughters, Mary Gove, 
who later became the second wife of Thomas Goble, 
Jr. and Ruth who married Edward Wood.  None of the 
four "daughters" named by Ralph Mousall in his will 
was born to him and his wife Alice; two of them, 
Elizabeth Mousall and Mary Mousall, were his 
daughters-in-law, married to his sons John and 
Thomas, and the other two, Ruth Wood and Mary 
Gove, were wards of the Mousall family, taken in by 
agreement with members of the Wood and Gove 
families5  [TG 9:98, 136].  The Great Migration Begins, 
Sketches PRESERVED PURITAN 

 
   I suspect this is what the incorrect assumptions were 
based on of a Mousall/Goble connection.  These two 
couples were contemporaries while in the colonies.  
Below is a copy of the microfilm of the original entry 
in the parish record.6 
 

                                                
3 1758, baptisms and burials 1558-1777; microfilm of 
manuscript transcribed from the original registers by W.H. 
CHALLEN; LDS film, reel 1364150, item 13 Parish Church 
of Aldingbourne, Sussex; parish registers 1558-1880; 
microfilm of original records in the (West) Sussex County 
Record Office; ref. 1/1/1/1; LDS film, reel 0918246 
4 Banks Topographical Dictionary of 2885 English 
Emigrants to New England 1620-1650-GPC 1963. Provided 
by Claire Chiu. 
5 [TG 9:98, 136].  The Great Migration Begins, Sketches 
PRESERVED PURITAN 
6 Parish church of Aldingbourne, Sussex; marriages 1558-
1758, baptisms and burials 1558-1777; microfilm of 
manuscript transcribed from the original registers by W.H. 
CHALLEN; LDS film, reel 1364150, item 13 Parish Church 
of Aldingbourne, Sussex; parish registers 1558-1880; 
microfilm of original records in the (West) Sussex County 
Record Office; ref. 1/1/1/1; LDS film, reel 0918246 
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In Aldingbourne, West Sussex, England on November 
05, 1619 Thomas Goble married Alice Brookman.    

 
In examining several pertinent early New England 
genealogical references, it is seen that many do not 
state Alice's maiden name, leave it blank, or state that 
she was "perhaps daughter of Ralph MOUSALL" 
without citing any source of that supposition. In fact, 
Dorothy Hand DYMOND after reviewing various 
family relationships and relative ages in previous 
works, states, "Thus, Mousall cannot be considered 
the maiden name of Thomas (1) Goble's wife."7 

Based on the body of evidence I must agree with Mrs. 
Dymond and Dr. Quirke.  If you have questions please 
review this study on our website at 
http://homepages.rootsweb.ancestry.com/~goble/home
page/thomas/quirke.htm.  Evelyn Goble Steen 

COMPUTER WOES 

 
Hello cousins, 
This past few weeks has been difficult as my computer 
died!  I have had the information removed from the old 
hard drive and installed on a new computer, but it has 
set me back again in the completion of my book and 
this newsletter.  I’ve worked on a PC for over 30 years 
and finally got tired of the constant viruses and 
crashes.  I got a MAC this time and I understand from 
many of you with MACs that you never have these 
problems, so I’m hoping I won’t have this happen to 
me ever again!  Most of my data was salvaged, but I 
did lose some important work.  I am going to swallow 

                                                
7 Extensive research in England of  Parish Records by 
Terence T. Quirke, PhD, CG 

hard and rebuild.  I plan to use a backup system in the 
clouds from now on.   
 

FUNNY GOBLE STORY8 

 
FRIENDSHIP FAILS TO SURVIVE 

PLACING SKUNK IN RUMBLE SEAT 
 
BRIELLE, N.J., March 11 1936 (AP) – A skunk 
in the rumble seat is apt to part the closest friends.   
  Consider the tale of Frank Goble and James 
Britton, who used to be great pals.  Goble had a 
new car of which he was proud, but Britton was a 
friend and he loaned it to him the other night. 
  Britton brought the car back and with it a very 
strong odor.  Goble opened the rumble seat.  Out 
jumped an indignant skunk. 
  The skunk escaped but Goble haled his erstwhile 
friend into court.  Britton had donned new clothes 
for the arraignment but the court ordered all 
windows opened.  The charge was disorderly 
conduct. 
  Britton told the court that in a moment of 
whimsy he had caught the skunk and imprisoned it 
in the rumble seat.  “I guess I was thoughtless,” he 
said. 
  Justice Becker assessed Britton $5.50 for court 
costs and suspended a $5 fine providing Britton 
would clean the car, especially the rumble seat. 

                                                
8 Provided by Nada Waldrus 

Join our Goble Genealogy Facebook 
page.  We currently have 268 
members and lots of good discussion 
about all sorts of Goble history.  Go 
to Facebook and enter “Goble 
Genealogy” to find us.   
 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/259543
309607/  
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OBITUARIES 

 
Jerry Don Goble, 71, died Jan. 16, 
2012. 
   Born in Tryon, he was the son of 
the late Garland McKinley Goble 
and Neda Chapman Goble.  
   Mr. Goble was a retired employee 
with 27 years of service with the 
Charlotte/Mecklenburg School 
System. He was a charter member 
of United Baptist Church where he 
was actively involved with all 

aspects of the church. For six months, he assisted at Cedar 
Grove Baptist Church in Lincolnton. Mr. Goble loved the 
outdoors especially boating, fishing and camping. He loved 
his family and friends dearly. 
   In addition to his parents, Mr. Goble was preceded in death 
by his brother, William Goble and his sister, Betty Jo 
Painter. 
   Mr. Goble is survived by his beloved wife of almost 44 
years, Beverly Goble; sons and daughters-in-law, Donald M. 
and Staci Goble of Gastonia, Richard W. Goble of Belmont, 
Christopher A. and Shannon Goble of Charlotte; daughter, 
Juanita K. Ledford and her companion, Kenny of 
Cherryville; grandchildren, Courtney Jackson, Arron Judd, 
Trace Casanave, Austin Wagoner and Landon Goble; great-
grandchild, Vaughn Carrolle; loving sister, Hilda Rose 
Vaughn of Charlotte.  (Southern Goble Tree) 
Published in Gaston Gazette on January 18, 2012  

 
Robert E. Goble, 89, of Noxen, 
passed away Monday evening, 
January 16, 2012, in the Golden 
Living Center, Tunkhannock. 
Born in Sugar Hollow, he was a 
son of the late Herman and 
Pauline Kingston Goble. He was 
educated in the Tunkhannock 
Area School system. Robert, 
known to all as Bob, was a 
veteran of the U.S. Army during 
World War II where he fought 

in the Battle of the Bulge, and was part of the Rhineland, 
Ardennes and Central European campaigns. During his 
service to his country he received the Good Conduct Medal, 
Distinguished Unit Badge, American Theater Service Medal, 
three Bronze Stars and the Victory Medal. After fulfilling 
his military obligation, he returned to Noxen and his 
sweetheart, Beatrice Elva Race. He was employed at the 
tannery until becoming a union carpenter. He specialized in 
restoration carpentry, where he was involved in the 
restoration work of many beautiful churches in the Wilkes-
Barre area. He felt closest to God when working in his 
garden, playing with his grandchildren and great-
grandchildren. His gardening skills were known throughout 
the community and his wide variety of flowers brightened 
the hearts of all who saw them. Bob was also well known for 

his love of animals. He was preceded in death by his beloved 
dog, Tiny, and survived by his two cats, Tommy and Baby. 
Bob loved his family and friends, and he, in turn, was 
beloved by them. Preceding him in death were his sisters 
Sylvia Goble, Catherine Miner, Jean Pond; and brothers 
Richard, Albert, and Gilbert Goble. Surviving him are his 
wife of 66 years, the former Beatrice Elva Race; daughter, 
Dawn Traver and her husband, Harry, Noxen; grandchildren, 
Lori Traver Solomon, Kingston; Wendy Ide, Noxen; Seth 
Traver and his wife, Tammy, Noxen; great-grandchildren, 
James Solomon, Arielle Kovalick, Jacklyn Keithline, Kalee 
Ide, Aaron Ide, and Melody Traver, all of Noxen; brothers 
Charles and Donald, both of Tunkhannock; sisters Shirley 
Savage, Factoryville; Helen Jordan, Tunkhannock; and 
several nieces and nephews. Interment will be at the Orcutt 
Grove Cemetery, Noxen. (Thomas Goble Tree) 
Published in Times Leader on January 19, 2012  
 
Mr. Joseph Goble III, age 55, of Talking Rock, Ga., passed 
Sunday afternoon, Jan. 15, 2012, at the North Georgia 
Medical Center, Ellijay, Ga. 
   Surviving are the wife, Nellie Goble, Talking Rock; 
parents, Joseph and Roxilea Goble, Gainesville, Ga.; 
stepdaughter and husband, Misty and David Kirkland, 
Rome, Ga.; brother and sister-in-law, Dr. Henry G. Goble 
and Ann, Gainesville, Ga.; sister, Roxann Manley, Hull, Ga.; 
grandson, Blake Puckett; and several nieces and nephews. 
   Mr. Goble had attended the University of Georgia, a 
graduate of Georgia College with a bachelor's degree and 
was a member of Delta Tau Delta Fraternity. 
Published in gainesvilletimes.com on January 17, 2012  

 
Irvin A. Goble of Fort Myers 
passed away on January 8, 2012 at 
the age of 69. He was born in 
Martinsville, IL and moved to Fort 
Myers, FL in 1965.  
   Irvin is survived by his wife, Jane 
and two sons, William A. Goble 
(Vicki) of Fort Myers, FL and 
Robert A. Goble (Janice) of 
Colorado Springs, CO and three step 
children, Andee Reisig (Matt) of 
Bonita Springs, FL, Michael DeTar 

(Stacy) of Fort Myers, FL and Eric DeTar (Erin) of Lehigh 
Acres, FL. He is also survived by seven grandchildren and 
his three sisters; Nancy Glosser of Decatur, IL, MaryBelle 
Jackson of Marshall, IL and Alice Spain (Don) of Mt. Zion, 
IL; and one brother, Marion Goble (Kay) of Fort Myers, FL. 
Irvin's brother Harry Goble predeceased him as did his 
parents, Ada and Harold Goble. 
   Irvin was an honorary member of the Rotary Club of Cape 
Coral Goldcoast where he enjoyed participating in club 
events, fund raising and giving back to the community. 
(Thomas Goble Tree). 
Published in The News-Press on January 11, 2012  
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Helen Irene Goble Cook, 73, of 
Conover, passed away Tuesday, 
Jan. 24, 2012 at Frye Regional 
Medical Center. Born May 24, 
1938 in Catawba County, she 
was the daughter of the late John 
Henry Goble and Ruby Houston 
Goble. She was a life long 
member of St. Peter's Lutheran 
Church in Conover and worked 
at Southern Glove Company as a 

sewer. Helen enjoyed life and took special pleasure in 
shopping at the mall and Wal-Mart. In addition to her 
parents, she was preceded in death by her husband, Billy 
Cook; brothers, Leroy Goble and Gary Paul Goble. 
Survivors include her daughter, Theresa Cook of Conover; 
brothers, Ray Goble of Conover, Richard Goble and his 
wife, Rita, of Conover, and Donald Goble and his wife, Rita, 
of Conover; a number of nieces and nephews; and her dogs, 
Missy and Daisy. A Service of Remembrance was held 
Saturday, Jan. 28, at St. Peter's Lutheran Church with the 
Revs. Paul D. Birner and Matthew Schilling officiating. 
Burial followed in the church cemetery. (Southern Goble 
Tree) 
Published in Hickory Daily Record on January 26, 2012  
 

Patsy Goble Wilson, 75, of 
Kannapolis died Thursday, Feb. 
16, 2012 at CMC-NE in Concord 
after a brief illness. Funeral 
services were held, Sunday, Feb. 
19, at Kimball Memorial 
Lutheran Church with the Rev. 
Richard Rhoades officiating. 
Burial followed at Carolina 
Memorial Park. Patsy was born 

Nov. 28, 1936 in Cabarrus County, a daughter of the late 
R.D. and Nellie Simpson Goble. She graduated from AL 
Brown High School in 1955 and attended Evans Business 
College and Rowan Cabarrus Community College. Patsy 
was a life-long member of Kimball Memorial Lutheran 
Church, where she previously served as church secretary, 
Sunday school teacher, Bible schoolteacher and piano 
player. Patsy was a Past Matron of Miriam Winslow Chapter 
#168 Order of the Eastern Star, where she also served as 
District Deputy Grand Matron and Mother Advisor for the 
order of the Rainbow for Girls. In addition to her parents, 
Patsy was preceded in death by her first husband, Michael 
A. Johnson, Sr. and her second husband, Billy Allen Wilson. 
She is survived by her daughter, Sherry S. Johnson of the 
home; her son, Michael A. Johnson, Jr. (Elizabeth) of 
Davidson; her grandsons, Ben Johnson (Kelly) and Elijah 
Johnson, both of Davidson; her great-granddaughter, Kelci 
Elizabeth Johnson, and her great-grandson, Benjamin 
Michael Johnson, Jr.; her step-son, Danny Allen Wilson of 
Kannapolis; her sisters, Evelyn Goble Cline and Doris Goble 
Sherrill, both of Kannapolis; and several nieces and 
nephews. Published in Concord & Kannapolis 
Independent Tribune from February 19 to February 22, 
2012  

Anna Carol Koleszar, 89, of Monticello, died at 9:08 a.m. 
Tuesday, Feb. 28, 2012, at IU Health White Memorial 
Hospital, Monticello. 
  Born March 3, 1922, in North Judson, she was the daughter 
of the late Samuel H. and Eunice C. Umphrey Heward. 
On July 13, 1946, Anna Carol married Andrew Koleszar in 
her parents' home in North Judson. Andrew died March 4, 
2005. 
  Mrs. Koleszar was a homemaker.  Surviving are three 
daughters, Linda S. (Robert) Overman of Delphi, Barbara J. 
(Gary) Stevens of Culver and Judith A. Cook of Monticello; 
three sons, Roger A. (Jean) Koleszar of Winamac, William 
A. (Elizabeth) Koleszar of Seymour and Donald P. (Shelley 
Kerkhoff) Koleszar of Monticello; brother-in-law, John 
Koleszar of Winamac; 13 grandchildren; and 19 great-
grandchildren.  Burial at Old Star Cemetery, Star City.  
Published in the Journal & Courier on March 1, 2012  
 

 Eldon Earl Goble, Mr. Goble, 
83, of Matthews, NC died 
Friday, April 6, 2012.  
He was born in Bartholomew 
County, Indiana on December 
18, 1928, the second child of 
William 'Earl' and Eva Malson 
Goble.  
Eldon was a patriotic man who 
loved his country and was 
proud to have served in the 
U.S. Marine Corps from 1950-

52. He was also proud of his 50-plus years of Masonic 
service and membership.  
  He enjoyed reading, auto racing, researching genealogy, a 
good hot dog, popcorn, and homemade ice cream. But most 
of all, Eldon enjoyed spending time with his family. Left to 
cherish his memory are his beloved wife of 56 years, 
Lucille; their children, Denise and Tommy Mann, Jeff and 
Sherry Goble, Beth Ann Goble, Gary and Jill Goble; his 
grandchildren, Brandon and Cassidy Mann, Emily and Kyle 
Jamison, Justin Goble, Anna Goble, Jacob Mann, Grace 
Goble, Noah Goble, and Sam Goble; and his sister 
Rosemary Sutton.  
  A service for the celebration of Eldon's life was held on 
Saturday, April 14, 2012 at Heritage Funeral Home, 
Weddington Chapel, 3700 Forest Lawn Drive. (Thomas 
Goble Tree) 
Published in Charlotte Observer from April 13 to April 
14, 2012  
 
 Wilburn Reid Mecimore9, 88, of Taylorsville, died 
Sunday, April 29, 2012, at Iredell Memorial Hospital. 
    He was born on November 18, 1923, in Alexander 
County, son of the late Gus and Sallie Bell Goble Mecimore. 
He was a farmer and U. S. Army World War II veteran. 
    In addition to his parents, he was preceded in death by his 
wife of 58 years, Marie Childers Mecimore. 
    Surviving are his children, Ronald Mecimore and wife 
Martha, and Valeria Gaines and husband David, all of 
Taylorsville; four granddaughters, Amy Pennell and husband 
Eric, Cathy Angel and husband Rick, Eva Heiks and 
husband Josh, and Helen Cline and husband Randall; two 
great-grandchildren, Kara Cline and Ethan Angel; and his 

                                                
9 Provided by Corban Goble 
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siblings, Willard Mecimore, Correne Mecimore and Dorothy 
Bebber, all of Taylorsville. 
   Burial with military honors by DAV Chapter 84 was in the 
church cemetery. (Southern Goble Tree) 
From Taylorsville (NC) Times, 4 May 2012 
 
Elizabeth Ann Goble10, infant, died at 7:14 p.m. May 14, 
2012, at Barnes-Jewish Hospital in St. Louis. A private 
graveside service will be held at 10 a.m. Saturday at the 
Maple Hill Cemetery in Westfield with the Rev. Walter 
Miller officiating. Markwell Funeral Home of Casey is in 
charge of arrangements. Elizabeth was born at 5:14 p.m. 
May 14, 2012, in St. Louis, the daughter of Stuart and Tracy 
Goble of Westfield. Survivors include her parents; twin 
sister, Lauren; sister, Audrey; brother, Marshall; 
grandparents, Durward and Iona Gross of Martinsville and 
Rex and Chrissy Goble of Westfield; great-grandparents, 
Margie Wible of Canyon Lake, Texas, and Rex and Francis 
Kemper of Casey. (Thomas Goble Tree) 
Published in Journal Gazette & Times-Courier on 
May 22, 2012 
 
Margaret Goble Faulkner died of a massive heart attack 
on Friday, June 15, 2012 at the age of 94. The picture below 
was the last one taken of mother and daughter, Patricia 
Weaver, together.   

   Margaret was born 
October 15, 1917 in 
Wallula, Kansas to 
George and Anna 
May Carder Goble.  
On January 1, 1936 
she married Robert 
Croker Faulkner.   
   Margaret was 
preceded in death by 
her sister Sarah 
Ruth, her husband, 
Robert Croker 
Faulkner and 
grandson Jeremy 
Faulkner. 
   Margaret is 
survived by her 

daughters: Patricia Weaver of Walnut Creek and Judith 
(Richard) Oken of Piedmont; a son Jack (Rita) Faulkner of 
Placentia.  Grandchildren: Adam Faulkner, Rebecca 
Faulkner, Erik Oken, Kelly Oken Gelenter; Great 
grandchildren:  Shelby Oken, Paige Oken, Edward Gelenter, 
Sydney Gelenter and Alexander Gelenter.   
   Margaret maintained an 80-year friendship that 
started in a one-room schoolhouse in Wallula, 
Kansas.  Margaret and her friend exchanged 
handkerchiefs every year.  Many Goble ancestors 
attended that school over the years. Margaret's 
grandfather, Francis Goble, as well as Margaret's 
father, George Goble, taught school there. George 
Goble was also the treasurer of the school. Within the 
display of handkerchief below you will also see a 
photograph of Francis (Francisco) E. (9) Goble (1850-
1913) and a copy of his teaching certificate. 
Additionally, you will see a newspaper article about 
Margaret's "Hanky Panky" party at her home in Walnut 
Creek, California. Many Goble ancestors attended that 
school over the years. Margaret's grandfather, Francis 
Goble, as well as Margaret's father, George Goble, 
taught school there. George Goble was also the 
                                                
10 Provided by janrich@sprintmail.com 

treasurer of the school. Within the display of 
handkerchief below you will also see a photograph of 
Francis (Francisco) E. (9) Goble (1850-1913) and a 
copy of his teaching certificate. Additionally, you will 
see a newspaper article about Margaret's "Hanky 
Panky" party at her home in Walnut Creek, California. 
   Margaret was an active member of the Goble Family 
Association from it’s very beginning and was very 
supportive of the family research.  She was a very 
sweet lady and never missed a Goble Family 
Reunion.  She will be greatly missed by all who loved 
her.  (Thomas Goble Tree) 

 
 

Charles Joseph (12) Goble11, 
83, of Martinsville, IL passed 
away on Friday, July 13, 2012 
at Burnsides Community 
Health Center, Marshall, IL.  
He was born March 9, 1929 in 
Hutton Twp., Coles County, 
IL, the son of Albert Clarence 
“A’C’” and Jessie Belle 
Eldridge Goble.  On October 
23, 1954 he married Loretta 
Mae Smith in Casey, IL. 
   Survivors include his wife 
of fifty-seven years, Loretta 

Goble of Martinsville, IL; daughters, Diane (Wyatt) Reeley 
of Dixon, IL; Debbie (Rocky) Johnson of Martinsville, IL 
and Brenda Francis (Mark Msrquis) of West Terre Haute, 
IN; sons, Gary Goble of Casey, IL and Brian  (Angel) Goble 
of Marshall, IL’ sisters, Emma Jean Davis of Westfield, IL 
snd Elsie (Clifford) Smith of Casey, IL; grandchildren: Clint 
(Kacie) Johnson, Ashley Frncis, Logan Reeley, Dylan 
Reeley, Justin Goble, Austin Francis, Bradyn Budde, leslie 
Goble and Breah Keim and great grandchildren, Blaykli 
Francis, Blake Morris and Emily Johnson.  He was preceded 
in death by his parents; daughter, Lori Ann Goble; brothers, 
Harold, James, Marion, and Calvin Goble; and sisters, 
Eleanor Rupert and Hazel Domurat. s 
   Charles was a U.S. Army Korean war veteran. He was a 
member of the Martinsville American Legion. He was a 
partner in H & G Spray Service in Casey, and retired from 
Hardway Oil Company in Casey.��Funeral services will be 
at 10 a.m. CDT on Tuesday, July 17, 2012, at Greenwell 
Funeral Home, 30 N. Washington St., in Martinsville, with 
the Rev. Dan Smith officiating. Burial will follow in 
Ridgelawn Cemetery, in Martinsville, with graveside 
military rites by the Martinsville American Legion. 
(Thomas Goble Tree). 

                                                
11 Provided by his sister, Elsie Goble Smith 
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JOIN THE GOBLE FAMILY ASSOCIATION 

Membership is from July to July. The current dates are July 2012 to July 2013. 

Name:_____________________________________________________ 
Address:__________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________  Phone:______________________________ 

E‐Mail:______________________________________________________________________________________________    
If you want to access the newsletters on the Goble Genealogy Homepage you must 
include your email address. You will receive a log-in and password. 

___ Enclosed is my membership fee of $10. Annual Goble Family Association dues are 
$10.00 per family for the year (July 2012‐July 2013). A subscription to the Goble 
Family Newsletter is included with membership. 

___ I would like to receive an emailed notice when the newsletter is available online. 
(This means you don't have to send me a hard copy newsletter.) 

___ I would like to contribute $_______ to the Goble Family Association. 

___ I would like to volunteer to serve on the Executive Board as _____Secretary, _____a 
regional representative, _____newsletter editor, _____DNA coordinator or committee 
member. 

The triennial 2013 Goble Family Reunion will be held in New Jersey summer 2013 

I plan to attend _____ Yes _____ No _____ Undecided 

Please complete form and return with your dues. 
Comments:__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please mail to: 

GOBLE FAMILY ASSOCIATION: 
Barbara Goble Volker, President/Treasurer 
684 W. Stuart Avenue 
Fresno, California 93704 
Phone: (559) 432‐6330 or (559) 440‐0379  
E‐Mail: bgvolker@att.net  


